
June 3, 2020

Dear Solaris Residents, Families, and Friends,

I hope that this letter finds you and your loved ones in good health.  Solaris Senior Living North 
Naples appreciates your patience and understanding as the center complies with the guidelines 
set by our Governor and other regulatory agencies related to COVID-19. I understand the 
challenges this has presented for our residents, families, and loved ones.

The center has been coordinating with the State Department of Health to conduct COVID-19 
testing for the center’s staff and consenting residents over the past several weeks.  I have been 
notified today that test kits are scheduled to arrive at the center on June 9, 2020.  The facility’s 
nursing clinical team will perform the tests between June 9th and June 11th and the tests will then 
be sent for processing at a lab designated by the state.  I anticipate receiving the results of the 
tests within 1 week of testing.  

All employees are required to be tested for COVID-19 and the center will conduct resident 
testing for those that provide consent.  Currently, the center has no residents with any signs or 
symptoms of the virus.  However, in preparation of the possibility of identifying COVID-19 
positive residents I am weighing several options to ensure the safety and well-being of all 
residents.  An option under consideration includes discharge to a center specifically prepared to 
accept COVID-19 positive individuals, should it ever be necessary.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me personally if you have any questions or concerns.  Please 
continue to like the center’s Facebook page Solaris North Naples and visit the center’s website 
http://solarishealthcare.org/locations/senior-living-north-naples/  for routine updates.  

Sincerely,

Jennifer L. Iavarone
Administrator  
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